City of Seattle employees will notice a new look and feel to the Human Resources website in March, as the City’s central human resources department moves to a new web environment. Employees who traditionally have gone to the seattle.gov website for employee-facing information may note that much of the content in the previous page is no longer available on this new website. Putting such information on a public-facing webpage is not considered a best practice in website design by the City’s Information Technology Department.
With a robust new City InWeb environment which is easily accessed in Office 365 from any personal computer with your City-provided email address and personal password, you can find any employee content you might need. In fact, the ITD has created an entire SharePoint site to help people understand and navigate Office 365, with tip sheets, trainings and other resources readily available for those who are unfamiliar with the 
That said, employees who saved links to the old site should be redirected to the new location where the information is now found. And we have been particularly careful to reroute to a different place on the website where employees can access the Employee Self Service system (linked here for your convenience) in order to do timesheets from off site locations. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We hope you enjoy the look and feel of the new website!

